
WORKSHOP FOR TEACHING STAFF 

Prevention of Sexual Harassment at Workplace (POSH ACT, 2013) 

 

Internal Complaints Committee in collaboration with Gender Sensitization Committee 

organised a Workshop for all teaching staff members on POSH act, 2013 on 11th October 

2023. The workshop was conducted by Ms. Vasudha Mehta – a legal awareness trainer for 

the POSH Act. During the workshop faculty members were made aware about the Act and its 

related intricacies. The workshop revolved around discussing about sexual harassment at 

workplace, its various forms, prevention and complaint mechanism. Ms. Vasudha engaged 

faculty members in activities and discussion to elaborate on the mechanism and redressal of 

sexual harassment complaints. The session was a successful event attended by 66 teaching staff 

members who actively participated and learned about the Act.   
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